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National Diabetes Prevention Program Updates 
and Announcements 
 
National Diabetes Prevention Program (NDPP) Community,  
 
We are very pleased to provide you with the two recently published 
documents by the Department of Health relative to the launch of the 
New York State Medicaid Program's coverage of the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) National Diabetes Prevention 
Program (NDPP) for Medicaid Fee-For-Service (FFS), and Medicaid 
Managed Care (MMC) members.  
 
The first document is the November 2019 letter from Howard A. 
Zucker, M.D., J.D., NYS Commissioner of Health, to the state’s 
physicians highlighting the Department’s initiative to implement the 
CDC’s National Diabetes Prevention Program as a Medicaid covered 
service in an effort to prevent or delay the onset of type 2 diabetes for 
Medicaid members.  
 
The second document is the November 2019 Medicaid Update which 
presents additional information for providers interested in becoming a 
Medicaid-enrolled NDPP service provider. Medicaid NDPP service 
providers assist Medicaid members to make lasting behavior changes 
through group-based training and individual support.  
 
Questions related to NYS Medicaid NDPP should be directed to: 
NDPP@health.ny.gov. The NYS Medicaid NDPP Listserv provides 
information relative to Medicaid's coverage and reimbursement of the 
CDC’s NDPP for Medicaid FFS and MMC members and providers. 
Information on how to subscribe to the NDPP Listserv can be found at: 
https://www.emedny.org/Listserv/eMedNY_Email_Alert_System.aspx 
 
 

    

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or  
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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